
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

SPRING 2020 

 

March-April Topic 
SCHEDULE 

Churchwide Participation 
 

March 4:  Informational Gathering  
                 Enrichment Center 
 
April 1:    Fellowship  
  Enrichment Center 
 
April 29:  Share Gathering  
 The Connection Center 

 
Flyer available in the Enrichment Center. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

With Appreciation 

 

As we launch our new 

Enrichment Center Newsletter, 

our appreciation goes to John 

McLemore and Tom 

Bartkus. They served many 

years as our church librarians. 

Numerous men and women 

served with them, but John and 

Tom have been the 

mainstays dedicated to  

 resourcing the interests of 

 our church family.  

    One of John’s significant 

contributions took place after 

he accepted the responsibility 

for the library soon after 

joining our church. He 

automated the collection at 

that time with software that we 

continue to use today. He 

added each item to the new  

software—no small task! 

   When Tom joined our 

church, he became the library 

team’s computer expert. He 

was an immense help to John 

in adding bells and whistles to 

the software that now links to 

the iCloud. 

   Thank you, gentlemen, for 

your dedication and 

commitment to serving your 

church family. 
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A year ago, people in our church prepared our library 

collection and moved items to the Enrichment Center 
and a storage area. Our appreciation goes to Sue 

Boyer, Carolyn Curry, Gayle Dyess, Donna Francis, 
Karen & Tim Hornbeak, Amy Layne, Cindy Lumpkin, 

Don Mauldin, Sheila Moss, Pam & Drew Nixon, Tricia 

Pedigo, Larry Pendergrass, Debbie & Dave Roberson, 
Jennifer & Ricky Widmer, and Steve Wilson. Many in 

this group continue to serve on the team.  

 

Thank You!! Sharing Our Thoughts 

Our new, “FHBC Sharing Book”, located next to the 
puzzle, is a place to share prayer requests, 

encouragement, or something you’ve learned in a 
Bible study, sermon, or devotional time. Lily Beall 

recently shared one of her favorite Bible verses. Let’s 

encourage one another by sharing and reading what 
God is doing in our midst! 

Those who use public libraries probably enjoy library APPS and online-access catalogs. Our 

Enrichment Center now has those tools, too. 

• Online Public Access Catalog: Just like the public library, you can search our catalog, see what’s new, 

and get the details about our Topics of the Months and future events. When you set up an account, you can 

save items in a book bag for future use. You can also renew items that you want to keep for another 

four weeks as well as reserve items that will be ready for you the next time you drop by the 

Enrichment Center. 

• Atriuum on the Go: Search for this free app in the APP Store. Email 

Enrichment.Center@fhbc.org for the connection information. With this app, you can search our 

catalog while standing in line at the store or a waiting room. Plus, you can scan the ISBN of a 

book or DVD at a store to see if we have that item. Atriuum on the Go also has a book bag and a 

book list for you to save items. Access to our catalog is available through this app. 
 

    Now Available 

The Enrichment Center is a fine-free zone, especially 
for those items you meant to return but only recently 

found. You are welcome to return late items without 

the hassle of fines. Drop off your items through the 
glass slot in our drop box off the hallway or at the 

check-in sign just inside the Enrichment Center. 

 Checkout Period? 28 days (4 weeks) All items.          

 Renewals? Welcome in person or online! 

 

       

FHBC is Now Fine Free Self-Checkout 
During Sunday School, you are welcome to check out 

items yourself.  

• Find the Self-Checkout Sign on the counter as you 

enter the Enrichment Center. 

• Fill out the form with your name and the item 

information—barcode number and title.  

• If you have never checked out an item, fill out the 

form on the back of the Self-Checkout form. Leave 

the completed checkout form in the basket. We will 

set up an account for you. You will receive an email 

the next day to confirm your checked-out item with 

its due date. 

Forest Hills Baptist Church Enrichment Center 
 

A ministry that helps us walk a pathway of lifelong discipleship 
 as we invite people to Jesus, invest in their spiritual growth, and increase His Kingdom. 

 
     OPEN:   Sundays  8:00 – 11:15 A.M.       Wednesdays  4:30 – 7:15 P.M.      EMAIL: Enrichment.Center@fhbc.org 


